## Dear Parents and carers,



Well, our first term is almost complete and what a term-we can't believe how much the children have developed in such a short period of time. Thank you to everyone that has booked parental consultation slots, if you have not already done so, or need an alternative time, please do contact us and let us know.

## This week

This week we went on a villain hunt based on the book 'We're going on a Bear Hunt', everyone looked brilliant in their costumes. We created our own version of the book, which included 'crunch, scrunching' over the sand and 'bump, bumping' over the tyres. In maths, the children are continuing to copy and create their own patterns using natural materials and making repeat-pattern-fruit-kebabs; learning when you get to eat the final outcome is always the best type of learning!!

## Next week

Please remember next week is a short week. We will be assessing what we've learnt in phonics ready to see who is ready for some books with words in term 2- eek!

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team









